SAYVILLE SEPTA

SayvilleSEPTA@gmail.com

SEPTA Executive Board for 2017-2018

Jodi Colburn, President

Kim Lagonigro, Vice President

Lisa Moynihan, Corresponding Secretary

Alana Tisch, Treasurer

Cindy Barry, Recording Secretary

Sarah Orlando, Fundraising & Membership

SEPTA Meetings

10/3-Special Education Department

11/14-TIES

12/9-Annual Holiday Breakfast

1/9-How to talk to your chid about their disability.

2/6-Epilepsy Foundation

3/6-Camp Pa Qua Tuck & Food Therapy

4/10-Self-Advocate Becca Lory

May-Annual End of Year Dinner, Date TBA

Welcome Back!

We hope you all enjoyed a memory-filled and relaxing summer & your school year is off to a great start! It's going to be another fantastic year filled with new speakers, FUN events and we want YOU to be a part of it all.

Join us at our first SEPTA meeting for 2017-2018 & see what all the buzz is about...

October 3, 2017 at 7:30pm Sayville Middle School Library

Come enjoy some refreshments while hearing the latest information from the **Special Education department**, meet the

Board, including our newest board member Cindy & get the chance to meet & chat with your neighbors!

Up-to-date info on our webpage <u>here!</u>

NEWS ALERTS!

Our Spirit Wear fundraiser is in full swing! Don't miss out! Orders due by 10/10! Pick-up will be 11/14.

> 2017-2018 Membership

Be a part of a wonderful district-wide PTA!

Click here for our SEPTA webpage for membership and spirit wear forms!

SEPTA Kudos Awards...

Once again this year, we will take notice of the many wonderful acts made by staff members and students working in our schools. Whether it's offering words of encouragement or giving of one's personal time to support a student in need, no act is too small to be recognized. We ask that you help us in celebrating these staff members and students by nominating any individual that you feel impacts education in a positive way for a *Kudos* award or *Kudos* 4 *Kids* award.

This year we are excited to add a "Celebrating Strengths Award" to recognize students who demonstrate a strong work ethic and determination to succeed, no matter what their ability is. We feel that it is important to support persistence and self-confidence because they are traits that support success for students throughout their educational career.

Each month, nominated individuals will be announced in our newsletter and receive a certificate of appreciation or award at our SEPTA meeting.

We need YOUR help as we look for nominations from parents, employees, or community members.

Please send an email with your nomination to SayvilleKudosi@gmail.com. Be sure to include the person's name, position if a staff member, school and a few sentences explaining why you are nominating this individual. We thank you for support!